

Buddhist Tzu Chi Foundation Sacramento Service Center 1820 Tribute Road, Suite J Sacramento, CA 95815 (916)568-5800

November 15, 2023















Dear CYNCA,

Thank you for your tremendous efforts in rallying the community to fundraise and join our mission to help heal Maui.

Following the devastating wildfires in Maui that left Lahaina in ruins and thousands displaced, volunteers across Tzu Chi USA's Pacific Islands Region have mobilized to support Maui, Hawaii. During this critical time, many communities across the United States like CYNCA have stepped up to fundraise and support this initiative. Your timely donation on September 25, 2023, has been our strongest motivation to do more for the community. The fundings have been matched, doubling your love in helping those in need through emergency cash cards distribution, which served as a beacon of hope amidst the chaos. We have also distributed eco-blankets, food, and personal care supplies to help individuals make this difficult time a bit more comfortable. Together, with everyone's support, volunteers have distributed \$1.5 million in aid funds to more than 1,500 families on Maui thus far.

The below videos can provide you more insights of Tzu Chi's humanitarian work in Maui:

https://youtu.be/PdLA8MaXPbE

https://youtu.be/IrOGIJ7uzSg

We hereby sending our appreciation to your organization and thank you again for your contribution, leadership, and trust in Tzu Chi.

Sincerely,

Nancy Ku, Director

Tzu Chi, Sacramento Service Center